

Gisburn Road Community Primary School BARNOLDSWICK BB18 5LS

office@gisburnroad.com 01282 812287

gisburnroad.com

24th June 2024



Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with great sadness that I announce the retirement of Mrs Janet Ormerod at the end of this academic year. Janet has worked at Gisburn Road for 35 years!! She has decided now is the time to retire and begin enjoying more free time with her husband and family.

Janet has always shown endless commitment, dedication and enthusiasm for her role – always going the extra mile for all of our children. In her role as family learning mentor she has dedicated all of her time to supporting and developing children's social and emotional characteristics, as well as providing relentless support and advice to the wider family.

Myself and all the team, wish Janet a long and happy retirement with many adventures.

We are having a retirement collection, if anyone wishes to donate towards a leaving gift, please see Mrs Barwell in the office.

I don't think it will be the last we see of her – we are keen to retain her skills as a volunteer at GRCPS!

Warmest Wishes,

Mrs Nicola Walker

Headteacher



